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YOUR COMMITTEE FOR 2025-6 
President: Joy Tromans Secretary: Libby Dingle Treasurer: Olwyn Gore 

 

 
     Vice President: Anne Gleeson. 

Asst Secretary: Jan Campbell.   Asst Treasurer: Pauline Easter  

Activities Officer: Bev Gardner.  Asst Activities : Judy Knodler 

Hospitality Officer: Margaret Hobson.   Asst Hospitality Officer: Pauline Easter 

Membership Officer: Gail Caldwell.       Asst Membership Officer: Laurel George 

Program Officer: Julie Pauling                 Asst Program Officer: Sonya House 

Welfare Officer:  Margaret Fox  Bulletin Officer: Barbara Kathner.                 

Risk Management; Jennifer Laybutt    Public Officer: Anne Gleeson.                       

Auditor: Alan Carter                                             
 

❖ PLEASE REMEMBER THIS IS THE MONTH TO PAY YOUR PROBUS MEMBERSHIP FEE 

OF $40.00 AND ALSO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP AT VALENTINE BOWLING CLUB.  

 

Bank details: BSB: 650 000; Account No. 961312505; Ref: your name, reason 

for deposit (e.g. fees) 



WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH AND NEXT?  

• Because of the public holidays in April, there will be no Morning Tea at the Sixteens 

this month. Instead, there will be a luncheon on Monday, 28th April at the Lake 

Macquarie Yacht club, starting at midday. If you would like to attend, give your name 

to Bev at our next meeting. 

• For May, Bev has organised a great day out in Kurri Kurri on Monday, May 19. This 

involves a guided tour of the 60 murals around Kurri and lunch at the Heddon on Greta 

Hotel. The bus will leave VBC at 8.30, stopping along the way for a cuppa. The cost will 

be $40.00 for the bus and lunch at own expense. Bev will need to know numbers at 

our next meeting and payment will be due by the end of April. 

• June will be the month when we celebrate our 25th birthday. In keeping with the 

significance of this major event, our hospitality team is organising a great High Tea to 

mark the occasion. It will be held at the Club after our meeting on Monday, June 16th. 

The cost for this event will be $30.00 per head, payable asap. Please let Bev know at 

our next meeting if you intend to join the celebration. 

 

Last month we had an excellent guest speaker in Matt Hall who amazed us with 

his achievements in the RAAF and then later, as the Red Bull Air Race Champion. 

This month we have another great motivational speaker in Tony Mowbray.  We 

are indeed, very fortunate to enjoy speakers who are varied, informative and 

entertaining. 

Meetings:  
Monday, 14th April at 10.00 for a 10.30 start. Our speaker will be Tony Mowbray, who will be 

celebrating the 25th anniversary of crossing the finishing line after sailing solo around the 

world. What an achievement that was! 

 

Monday, 12th May at 10.30. This will be a very social, BIGGEST MORNING TEA, with plenty of 

time to chat, enjoy the refreshments and value the work of HMRI. Entry will be $10.00 per 

person, plus any donation you may like to make.  

 

Committee Meeting dates are: Monday, 5th May at 11.00 am. and Monday, 2nd June at 

11.00am. 

 

 To our ladies born in April: Catherine Bourne, Judith Brock, 

Janice Davies, Carolyn Grayston, Sonya House, Deb McQuade 

,Jeanette Moroney, Frances Osborne.  

 

We would like to acknowledge and thank Pat Conroy and his staff for their 

assistance in printing this Bulletin. It is much appreciated. 

     


